DON CARLOS PEETE, M. D.
531 ARGYLE BUILDING

KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI

Uctober 24, 1940,

Doctor Fe C, Allen
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, hansas,

Dear Iriend:

Just a note to let you know that we
had a wonderful time last Saturday, Your company
after the game certainly had its cushioning &ffects
upon the disastrous defeat, Ve have all mentioned
several times what a nice time we had and how gracious
you were Lo us,

Wile would like very much to have {ou and
Mrs., ﬁllen.pay us a visit real soon so won't you
please glive us your open dates,

I am religiously studying my basket ball
when the opportunity presents,so, that I may,at least,

act intelligent when you so patienily exPlainmmanJ
of the fine points of the game o

lirs, Peete and the children join me in
wishing you and your family good health,

Cordially,

-

DCP/EP ' Don Carlos Peete, li, D,



